
From: "Erin Zwirko" <EZwirko@town.arlington.ma.us> 

To: "Carl Nilsson" <carl@field-first.com> 

Cc: abunnell@town.arlington.ma.us, dwatson@town.arlington.ma.us, 

ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us, JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us, klau@town.arlington.ma.us, 

"Mary Muszynski" <MMuszynski@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Date: Tue, 26 Mar 2019 18:18:49 -0400 

Subject: Re: Zoning changes 

Hi Carl, 

 

Thank you for your comments. 

 

Best, 

Erin 

 

Erin Zwirko, AICP, LEED AP 

Assistant Director 

Department of Planning and Community Development 

Town of Arlington 

direct: 781-316-3091 

ezwirko@town.arlington.ma.us 

 

> From: Carl Nilsson <carl@field-first.com> 

> To: "ezwirko@town.arlington.ma.us" 

<ezwirko@town.arlington.ma.us> 

> Date: Tue, 26 Mar 2019 17:34:35 -0400 

> Subject: Zoning changes 

 

> Erin, 

> 

> My name is Carl Nilsson and I am an Arlington resident and 

homeowner. 

> I 

> live on Mott St with my wife and two children who are 2 and 

1/2 years 

> and 9 

> months old respectively. 

> 

> I am so pleased to see the amendments to the Arlington master 

zoning 

> plan. 

> I think that these changes will bolster economic growth and 

lead to a 

> more 

> vibrant town center as well as a more climate friendly town. 

> 

> I believe strongly that smart growth development is critical 
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to the 

> health 

> of a community and applaud these efforts. 

> 

> I am concerned about the lack of housing diversity in our 

community and 

> as 

> a parent, I strongly support changes that enable more families 

from 

> different backgrounds to live in Arlington. 

> 

> Please email or call me with any questions or call me at 617-

470-5664. 

> 

> Thank you, 

> 

> Carl Nilsson 

> 

> 

> -- 

> 

> Carl Nilsson 

> President, Field First LLC 

> 

> 

> 

> he, him, his pronouns 

 


